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Coal severance taxes assist local government infrastructure through direct tax distributions to the coal board 
and through appropriations of interest received from the coal trust. Historically either 2.90% or 5.80% of coal 
severance taxes have been directed to the coal board. The Treasure State Endowment Fund received 25% 
and the Treasure State Regional Water System Fund received 12.5% of coal severance taxes until the end 
of FY 2016. Over time, these distributions increased the size of both trusts, ultimately increasing the interest 
available for infrastructure projects. Projects funded through the coal board and interest from the Treasure 
State Endowment Fund are administered by the Department of Commerce and Regional Water projects are 
administered by the Department of Resources and Conservation.  
 
The following two charts show the trusts’ balances over time and the subsequent revenue they generate as 
well as revenue deposited to the coal board.  
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